Deborah Dakota

re: EIB 25-11 (R) proposed new regulation 11.5.7 NMAC - Heat Illness and Injury Prevention

I'm writing hoping that citizens will successfully counter the lobbying efforts of companies and
Chambers of Commerce. I support the NM Environment Department's draft heat protection rule.

Protection of human beings from environmental hazards is a proper role of government. Please
allow NMED to do its job and protect people from excessive heat in outdoor and indoor workplaces.



